
 

 

          
 
 
 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council  
   
From:  Kathy Payne, Human Resources Coordinator/City Recorder 
 
Date:  February 5, 2025 
 
I am happy to announce that we have one employee who has reached a milestone in 
their employment with the City of St. Helens.  The following individual will be recognized 
at the February 5 Work Session. 
 
 
5 Years 
Sam Ortiz started working with the City on January 13, 2020 as our Pretreatment 
Coordinator where he still serves to this day. 
 
 
Congratulations Sam and thank you for your service to our community! 

LENGTH OF SERVICE RECOGNITION 

 


